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Galloway Township, NJ- The Wellness Center at The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey 
is hosting its third annual Forum on Responsible Safe Choices About Drinking and Driving on 
Tuesday, April, 19, 2011. 
 
The forum will take place from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. in the College’s Sports Center.   
 
The forum is open to local high school juniors and seniors and students from Atlantic Cape 
Community College, Ocean County College, Cumberland County College and Stockton College.   
 
The Save a Life Tour, a national high impact alcohol awareness program, will visit the campus 
and Bill Elliot, founder of the HERO Campaign for Designated Drivers, will talk to students about 
the importance of making educated and safe decisions.  Staff members of Stockton’s Green Dot 
violence prevention program will be leading training sessions and other interactive workshops 
will be held.          
 
Interested students can contact Jackie Kaskus at the Wellness Center by calling 609-626-6855 
or through email at alcohol_drugeducation@stockton.edu.      

The forum is sponsored by the Stay Safe and Graduate program funded by the NJ Division of 
Highway Traffic Safety, the Alcohol and Drug Education program at Stockton’s Wellness Center 
and Atlantic Prevention Resources.  
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